
TOWN OF NATICK
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Beginning April 23rd 2018, the Department of Public Works Water Division will be 
begin the annual Spring Water Main and Hydrant Flushing Program throughout 
Town.  This work will be conducted Sunday through Thursday nights during the 
months of April, May and June.  The Department appreciates your patience with 
this necessary maintenance activity. Water main flushing improves water quality, 
ensures proper fire hydrant operation, and prolongs the life of the Town’s water 
infrastructure.  We attempt to schedule and conduct flushing in a manner that 
minimizes customer disruptions.  However the flushing may cause some 
discoloration/sediment in your water.  If this occurs please run your cold water 
faucet (preferably tub or outside spigot) until the water runs clear.  

Please check the Town of Natick, Public Works Water/Sewer website at 
http://www.natickma.gov/1198/HYDRANT-FLUSHING for timely updates and 
locations. If you have any questions, contact the Natick Water Division at 508-
647-6557.


